
Dear WSBA Dispute Resolution Executive Committee, 

I am willing to step back into leadership for the Dispute Resolution Section of the WSBA.  

I served as an officer of the King County Bar Association Dispute Resolution Section for 
many years. I enjoyed working with and mentoring several colleagues. 

I believe in the value and importance of the WSBA Dispute Resolution Section, and I joined 
the Executive Committee to contribute my time and efforts to this Section. We cannot 
allow this Section to languish for lack of volunteers. I had hoped that new people would 
step up to serve the organization. I pledge to make more efforts to recruit new leaders. 

I enjoy working with Paula Emery, and I look forward to learning more about the workings of 
the WSBA from her as she continues in her role as Chair of the Section. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Donna E. Lurie 

 
Donna E. Lurie 
Arbitrator & Mediator 
 


